
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Vanessa Acuña, Principal Sukaina Husain, Assistant Principal  
 

Dear Butterfield Ranch Families,  

Welcome to the 2024–2025 school year! We are excited to have all 
our students back on campus, beginning August 5th. I am honored to serve 
as your principal again. I am also proud of the achievements our students 
and community were able to accomplish together. I look forward to another 
exciting year and to be part of this wonderful community.  

 

Our theme for this year is “Level Up to Success at BRE!” We can’t wait to 
have fun with this theme and help our students to “Level Up” as readers, 
problem solvers and lifelong learners. Another priority focus for Butterfield 
Ranch this year is to increase attendance. Good attendance is important. 
Please remember that learning begins at 7:50 a.m. Breakfast begins at 
7:15 a.m. and ends at 7:45 a.m. Please make every effort to get your child 
to school on time and every day.  

 

Please visit the Butterfield Website for new and updated information. 
Weekly announcements are sent out every Monday morning. We all can’t 
wait to see all of you at Meet Your Teacher on Friday, August 2nd at 9:00 
a.m. You must complete the Aeries data confirmation to view your student’s 
assigned teacher.  

 

Best,  

Dr. Acuña 


